
  

 
 

               
  

7th March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Year 1 Phonics Screening and Year 6 SATs Information Meeting for Parents on  

Wednesday 12th March at 9.00am 

   

You are invited to attend this information session to take advantage of an opportunity to find out what is 

involved in the Year 1 Phonics Screening Test and the KS2 Standard Assessment Tasks (SATs) and how you 

can support your child’s learning. The meeting will be held in the school hall.  

 

During the meeting, we will provide essential information, the format and style of the tests and what our 

expectations are. We will show you samples of the tests and also suggest ways for you to support pupils at 

home with their learning. 

 

We do hope you will be able to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Gillian Lovatt-Young 

Headteacher    
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